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Headteacher Awards   
Leo 3B 

Jack B 3B 

Reggie 3B 

Ollie 3B 

Mae 1L  

Nelson Stars  

   Well done  ! 

Sophie B 

6N 

Aydin Rec 

Lily Rec 

Eyad 1L 

 IMPORTANT DATES FOR YUR DIARY — PLEASE READ 
 
Sunday 21st April       St George’s Day Parade  11.45am  
Tuesday 23 April       Class Photos  
         Parent Rep Meetings  
Friday 26 April       6M Cake Sales  
Saturday 27 April      Rugby Parking 

Our Nelson Stars this week are: Holly 

6M, Sofia 6N, Maya G 5S, Meiyah 

4B, Phillip 4N , Karina 3B, Grace 2M, Evelyn 

1L, Lyra 1RL. Well done! You have received a       

certificate and have been celebrated in assembly.  

Well done  

Thank you to everyone who 
took part in this year's Easter 
Hunt, we hope you all had a 
good time solving the clues! 

This year we had 2 grand 
prizes - 1 for Nelson School 
and 1 for all other Schools. 
Congratulations to the         
winners, Holly (6M) from  
Nelson School and Louis 
from St Edmunds  

A huge thank you to Kerswell 
Kids for sponsoring this event 

and Raymond's Cafe for handing out the Easter 
Eggs. 

 

Welcome back  

Mrs Howard & Mrs Hogston would like to 

welcome you back to the Summer Term. 

This term is full of exciting opportunities for 

the children including  residential visits, the 

return of the swimming pool, a beach day 

for Year 1, and various trips out.  

Shortly, you will receive information about 

the   summer term curriculum. We hope 

that you find this information useful and 

enjoy the learning  alongside your children.  

As the weather improves, we are looking 

forward to the children developing the 

OPAL learning opportunities and would like 

to thank the PTA for funding the outdoor 

welly racks and storage areas.   



  

 

Reminders 

Parent Rep Meetings  

Parent Rep Meetings start next week. Please 

liaise with your class rep if you have any  

questions of a non personal matter  or email 

platform@parentpay with your question ahead 

of the meeting. If there are no questions the 

meeting may not need to go ahead.       

Mosaic  

All Nelson children are 
taking part in an exciting 
art project to design and 
replace our Mosaic. 

The original mosaic at 
Nelson School was built 
and designed in 2006. 
Sarah, a former student 

who is now 28 years old, remembers the 
project well. She recounts, "We had tiles 
broken into pieces, and we selected which 
pieces should be placed where to represent 
Nelson. "This year, the school is fortunate to be 
working with two great artists, Tamara Froud 
and Mary King, on a new mosaic project. 
Earlier this week, the children had the 
opportunity to collaborate with Tamara, a 
mosaic artist, to develop ideas for the new 
design. 

The Design Process 

• Children across all year groups worked with 
Tamara to brainstorm ideas for the new 
mosaic design, which will be installed at the 
front of the school. 

• This project has been funded by the Parent-
Teacher Association (PTA). 

• During a design day, students made a great 
start by drawing ideas that will contribute to 
the final mosaic design. 

The ideas they came up with are linked to 
Admiral Nelson and Nelson School, including 
the children's favorite subjects, underwater 
creatures, the ship's crew, and friendships. 

Next Steps 

The next step in the project will be for all 
children to add to the larger mosaic during the 
arts week in June. This collaborative effort will 
bring the new design to life, building on the 
initial ideas and sketches developed by the 
students.The mosaic project at Nelson School 
is an exciting opportunity for the students to 
engage in a creative and meaningful art project 
that celebrates the school's history and the 
interests of the community.  

This week, we sent out emails regarding class 

photos on Tuesday . Please can your child 

wear their school uniform and bring in trainers 

to change into if it is their PE day.  

Yesterday, we sent out a voluntary parent     

donation email. Please do take time to read it.  

We will grateful for your  contribution.  

Clubs applications close at 6pm this evening. 

Please remember to sign up. We still have 

spaces available.  Also remember to check  

your  club start date and end date https://

forms.gle/eXUJbZp7R8xF7y1e9  

Year group welcome letters have been sent 

out via email.  

Trips and workshop payments should be paid 

before the end of May.   

St George's Day. Please come along and  

support this lovely community event!  

 

https://forms.gle/eXUJbZp7R8xF7y1e9
https://forms.gle/eXUJbZp7R8xF7y1e9
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St George is the national saint of England, Georgia, Ethiopia, Iberia, Catalonia, Aragon, Valencia, 

Portugal, Brazil, Russia, Bulgaria, Serbia & Montenegro! Very little is known about St George’s life, 

but it is thought he was a high ranking officer in the Roman army. St George showed incredible faith 

and strength and stories of his courage spread throughout Europe. The best known story about St 

George is his fight with a dragon. St George killed a dragon on the flat topped Dragon Hill in      

Berkshire. It is said that no grass grows where the Dragon was slayed. Shakespeare made sure that 

nobody would forget St George and has King Henry V finishing his pre battle speech with the        

famous phrase’ Cry God for Harry, England & St George!’. This year Nelson School are proud to 

host our community event. If you would like to attend please come to the school playground at 

11.45am. This is a great community event, with many local groups attending including storm      

troopers/marching bands/ scouting groups and many more. The parade will last approximately 1 

hour and you will be responsible for your child throughout the event.  

St George's Day  


